WESTON HISTORIC DISTRICT COMMISSION MINUTES

HELD March 21, 2019

PRESENT: Paul Deysenroth (Chair); Lynne Langlois; Carol Baldwin; Naomi
Bleifeld; Chris Kimberly
Absent: Roland Poirier, Kathy Failla

The MEETING was called to order at 7:35pm and was held at the Town Hall
Commission Room.

This was a Special Meeting of the Commission scheduled in order to discuss the
proposed library addition that is within a Town Historic District.

No application has been submitted to the Commission in regards to the proposed
Library addition.

The Commission reviewed the States “consideration in determining
appropriateness” (Section 7-147f).

Also discussed was a letter from Town Administrator Jonathan Luiz to the Town'’s
lawyers (Berchem Moses) asking for their opinion on whether our Commission
has authority to make conditions regarding landscape. The lawyer’s opinion was
that our Commission does not have the authority.

Additionally discussed was an emailed response from Mary Dunne, Deputy State
Historic Preservation Officer, to a question from Chairperson Deysenroth. Ms.
Dunne responded that she could not advise us until she was able to see
drawings. She offered to make herself available to view drawings and help us
clarify what we need to consider.

The meeting adjourned at 8:00pm.

Our next meeting will be held on Wednesday, April 3, 2019.

Minutes submitted by Carol Baldwin.



